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Hey Keyclubbers! My name is Arnav Chatani, and I will be serving

as Lieutenant Governor for Key Club Division 5, for the upcoming

year 2020-2021. I am sixteen years old and attend The Heinz

Simonitsch School. I would describe myself as fun, hardworking

and committed. I am also very approachable, so please voice any

concerns you may have to me. I look forward to working

alongside you all, and getting to know all of you. Installations

will be coming up so we will be able to meet each other very

soon. Every month I will be creating a newsletter to update you

all on the happenings of our Division and the Key Club Jamaica

District. At the moment, we are living in a time of uncertainty, so

I encourage you all to stay home and stay safe! See you all soon!
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Demario Mew - District Governor:
Hello Divison Five, my name is Demario Mew, a short,

Asian kid who currently attends the Wolmer's Boys

School. This Key Club year I have the pleasure of

serving as your District Governor. Unfortunately, due

to circumstances we are unable to meet in person,

but hopefully we will be able to see each other some

time soon. Over the years, your division has always

shown your strength and spirit, so I ask that in this

time of uncertainty you keep that Key Club spirit

roaring. I look forward to meeting and working with

you all in the near future, as we continue to make this

world a better place, one project at a time. Stay safe

and continue being the wonderful persons you are. 

Jaden Stoddart - District Secretary-Treasurer:
Greeting Key Club family. It is my sincere honour and

privilege to serve you all as your District Secretary-

Treasurer, for the 2020-2021 year. Despite the

limitations we may all face during this period, let us

not be discouraged or feel set back, but be ever more

driven in our endeavors, as we look forward to an

insightful and productive year. For a certainty, our

mantra: "Caring, Our Way of Life", shall be further

embedded in our hearts as we carry out our year's

activities together 
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Kodesh Doiley - Division 3 Lieutenant Governor
I am Kodesh Doiley, a student of St. Catherine High School,

and I am the newly elected Lieutenant Governor for

Division 3. Our main purpose is to increase the continued

success of this district, and to do so we will need the

unconditional sipport of all executive members, from every

single club across the district. the foundation has been laid,

let us now create monumental structures that will last for

years to come.
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Wendy-Ann Ivey - Division 1 Lieutenant Governor:
Hello Key Clubbers! I am Wendy-Ann Ivey, Lieutenant

Governor for Division 1. I currently attend St. George's

College, although I am a Westwood old girl. Even though I'll

be responsible for D1, I will always have love for D5 and I am

super excited to work with you all!!
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Keeno-Lee James - Division 7 Lieutenant Governor:
"Greetings Division Five, my name is Keeno-Lee James and I

am the Lieutenant Governor for the neighbouring Division

Seven which comprises of Westmoreland, St. Elizabeth and

Manchester. Currently, I am a lower six student at jamaica's

oldest secondary institution, The Manning's School. I look

forward to working with Divsion Five for the year 2020-2021
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Maleika Moncrieffe - Division 4 Lieutenant
Governor:
Hey lovelies. I am Maleika Moncrieffe, the Lieutenant

Governor for Division 4. This term's district board is filled

with some amazing leaders that I am so honoured to

be working with. I am especially beyond excited to see

all that Division 5, led by LG Arnav Chatani, has in store. 
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Thanks For Reading!
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